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Welcome      Michael Ingram 

 

   

ADVENT WREATH (Reading and Prayer) 

 

 

“Come Thou Long-Expected Jesus” 

 

 

“Open Up The Heavens” 

 

 

“Crown Him With Many Crowns” 

 

 

 

Message      Michael Ingram 

 

 

 

Invitation 

 

 

“Only Trust Him” 

 

 

 

Closing Prayer 

 

 



Birthdays 

Sunday, Nov. 29th 

 Worship Service 8:00 a.m. 

Sunday School 9:00 a.m. All ages 

Worship Service @ 10:15 a.m. 

 

Wednesday, Dec. 2nd 

Bible Journaling Class: Wed. 6:00-7:00 p.m. 

 Bible Study 6:00 p.m. 

 Youth, 3rd floor 6:00 p.m.  

 Children’s Choir 5:30 p.m. 

 

Sunday, Dec. 6th 

 Worship Service 8:00 a.m. 
 Sunday School 9:00 a.m. All ages!!     
 Worship Service @ 10:15 a.m. 

Youth to Go Chili Lunch immediately after 
Worship Service this morning, Dec. 6th. 

Please stop and pick up some great Chili and 
support our youth in raising money for 
WINTER XTREME  

Nov. 29th-Dec. 6th 

Nov. 30th 
Corey Pike 

Benjamin Ivey 
Sloan Smith 

Dec. 3rd 
Valene Harvey 

Dec. 5th 
Brian Reedy 

Frankie Maddox 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Winter Xtreme dates are Dec. 28
Parents or Young people if you have any 
questions please see Whitney or Kevin.

SHOEBOX PACKING PARTY 
Thank you Holly Busby and anyone who 

had anything to do with the packing party 
of the Samaritans, Operation Christmas 
Child. It was a blessing to see the excite-
ment from all the participants and the 

success of packing 153 boxes for children 
all over the world. 

 

Benevolence Center 
Food Distribution 

 
Thank you Church Fam-
ily for your dedication in 
service to the Piedmont 
Benevolence Center. We 
had a great turnout last 
Saturday for our Food 

Distribution. It is such a 
blessing to be able to 

pass out food to those in 
need. We gave out about 

220-240 boxes . 
Praise God., Sandy 

Winter Quarter Sunday 
School Material is now 
ready. If you have any issues 
with quality, or are missing 
any items, please let me 
know. We have had some 
items missing from the  
Leader Pack. 

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

FBC E-MAIL 
 PRAYER MINISTRY 
If you are interested in  

becoming a part of the First  
Baptist Church  

E-mail prayer ministry, please give 
your name, phone # & Email  

address to 
Ronnie Morrow or send it to him at: 

memeandpops@hotmail.com  

or call him at  
256-447-2841. 

UPCOMING YOUTH EVENTS!!! 
The Youth will be having a  

“To Go” Chili lunch on Sunday,  
Dec. 6th, immediately after Morning 

Worship Service. 
Winter Xtreme dates are Dec. 28-30 
Parents or Young people if you have any 
questions please see Whitney or Kevin. 

First Baptist Church Goal 
$5,000.00 

LOTTIE MOON WEEK OF PRAYER 

Nov. 29th-Dec. 6th 
The Week of Prayer for  

International Missions is an  
opportunity for Churches to join 

in prayer for the work of  
missionaries who take the  

Gospel to people in cities and 
extreme places. It’s also a time 
to reflect on giving to the Lottie 
Moon Christmas Offering that 

supports them. 

The above information is for those who 
need this assistance and did not sign up 
with the Benevolence Christmas Star,  
Salvation Army or any other Christmas 
Assistance for their children. Their dead-
line is Dec. 4th. Please pass this info on to 
those you think may need it. Thank you! 
                            Sandy 
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